NEW MILFORD BOARD OF EDUCATION
New Milford Public Schools
50 East Street
New Milford, Connecticut 06776

FACILITIES SUB-COMMITTEE
MEETING NOTICE

September 11, 2018
6:45 P.M.
Lillis Administration Building—Room 2

AGENDA

New Milford Public Schools Mission Statement

The mission of the New Milford Public Schools, a collaborative partnership of students, educators, family,
and community, is to prepare each and every student to compete and excel in an ever-changing world,
embrace challenges with vigor, respect and appreciate the worth of every human being, and contribute to
society by providing effective instruction and dynamic curriculum, offering a wide range of valuable
experiences, and inspiring students to pursue their dreams and aspirations.

Call to Order

. Public Comment

An individual may address the Board concerning any item on the agenda for the meeting subject to the
following provisions:

A. A three-minute time limit may be allocated to each speaker with a maximum of twenty minutes

being set aside per meeting. The Board may, by a majority vote, cancel or adjust these time limits.

B. If a member of the public comments about the performance of an employee or a Board member,
whether positive, negative, or neutral, and whether named or not, the Board shall not respond to
such comments unless the topic is an explicit item on the agenda and the employee or the Board
member has been provided with the requisite notice and due process required by law. Similarly, in
accordance with federal law pertaining to student confidentiality, the Board shall not respond to or
otherwise discuss any comments that might be made pertaining to students.

Discussion and Possible Action

A. NMHS Roof

B. SNIS A/C Condensation

C. Eagle Scout Projects

. Items of Information

A. Summer Update

B. Oil Tank Update pa

. Public Comment e ()

An individual may address the Board concerning any item on the agenda for the meetmgﬁlbject to thej

following provisions: = -

A. A three-minute time limit may be allocated to each speaker with a maximum of twenty minutes
being set aside per meeting. The Board may, by a majority vote, cancel or adjust these time limits.

B. If a member of the public comments about the performance of an employee or a Board member,
whether positive, negative, or neutral, and whether named or not, the Board shall not respond to
such comments unless the topic is an explicit item on the agenda and the employee or the Board
member has been provided with the requisite notice and due process required by law. Similarly, in
accordance with federal law pertaining to student confidentiality, the Board shall not respond to or
otherwise discuss any comments that might be made pertaining to students.

. Adjourn




Sub-Committee Members: Brian McCauley, Chairperson
Angela C. Chastain
Bill Dahl
Eileen P. Monaghan

Alternates: Tammy Melnerney
Joseph Failla
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NEW MILFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Office of the Superintendent
50 East Street
New Milford, Connecticut 06776
(860) 355-8406 FAX (860) 210-4132

Dr, Stephen Tracy
Interim Superintendent of Schools

September 11, 2018

The Honorable Pete Bass

Mayor of New Milford

Town Hall

10 Main Street

New Milford, Connecticut 06776

Dear Mr. Mayor:

As a follow up to our conversation earlier today, I am writing to inform you that the
school system faces the urgent need to make temporary repairs to the New Milford High
School roof.

As you know, the roof sustained substantial damage during a severe storm this past May.
The roof also has other installation-related deficiencies that require immediate attention.
While our maintenance team has done its best to protect the building with tarpaulins,
stopgap measures will not suffice as the winter months approach. Therefore, I am
requesting that the Town authorize the expenditure of up to $200,000 for the purpose of
securing the damaged roof through the winter and until such time as a permanent repair
or replacement plan can be implemented. This expenditure will enable us to avoid further
damage to the roof structure, as well as the health and injury risks that can result from the
build-up of moisture inside the building.

The school administration is currently contacting area roof repair companies in order to
develop a more precise cost estimate and a time line for the proposed work. I will share
that information with you as soon as it becomes available.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Tracy
Interim Superintendent

Cc: Board of Education
W. O’Conner, Chair, Board of Finance
G. Osipow, Director of Finance




